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A one day workshop for students was organized by the Department of Assamese in 

collaboration with IQAC on 18th November, 2024.  The event titled ‘Uses of Assamese 

Language in the offices’ (Karjyalayat Byabahita Asomiya Bhakha Aaru Eiar Prayog) was 

held on 18th November, 2024.  Mr. Ranjan Kumar Pathak, Assistant Professor, Department of 

Assamese was present as the Resource Person on the said occasion. The Resource Person 

addressed several salient topics involving the Assamese language. He also addressed the 

classical status that the Assamese language has recently achieved. He also discussed the 

evolution of the language. In addition to that, he taught the students various ways in which 

different types of letters involving environmental cleanliness, pollution control etc. addressed to 

the Tezpur Municipal Corporation, office of the District Commissioner ought to be written. 

 



 

 



 



 


